OFFICE OF THE PRIME MINISTER
CANBERRA

Misses Anjali and Amar Ambani

Vimal Towers 19 JUL 2007
7 Gadhvi Society

NAVRANGPURA

AHMEDABAD GUJARAT

INDIA 380014

Dear Misses Ambani

Thank you for your letter of 11 July 2007 to the Prime Minister seeking a message
and pledge of support for World Peace 2040. The Prime Minister has asked me to
reply on his behalf.

I wish you every success with your initiative.

rs sincerely

Kathleen Featherston
Departmental Liaison Officer



